SARVODAYA SUVARNA SAMBHRAMA - 1974 - 2024

Dear Sarvodayites,

Sarvodaya Pre University College, started in 1974, has been doing yeoman service to the society at large and student community in particular by imparting quality education for the past 50 years. We all have been benefitted by the competitive educational atmosphere coupled with excellent teaching by the staff during our tenure in the college. It would be apt to say that the college provided us the "right stuff" when we needed it the most and hoisted us to where we wanted to be. Students from our college have spread all over the globe and are holding highly responsible positions in various walks of life. Deep within, I am confident all of us feel highly indebted to the college.

Our "Physical" association with the college was limited to 2 years and we were in 'contact' with just 2 batches our seniors and juniors. The process has gone on to produce 50 such batches and now the college is celebrating 50 years of meaningful service in the student community. This year happens to be the "Golden Jubilee" of the founding of our college.

The management and staff of the college are very excited to make this year a very memorable one. It would be apt for all the students of all the 50 years to come together to partake of all the events in this celeberations. Let us make a beginning by coming together.

Let us register our names and mobile numbers - first. Let us bring our classmates into the pool. Spread the good news so that students of each and every year is represented when the first get-together is planned - may be in October 2024.

Let the process BEGIN.

I remain Yours in this process

B.H. VARADARAJ PAI JOINT SECRETARY

Sarvodaya Education Society®, Tumkur